
 

 
Quality Control Unit 

Data Alert – 2023-10 
Reporting Timeliness Requirement Reinstated 

Per Data Alert 2023-06, Reporting Timeliness Requirement Reinstated, the CCR has re-
evaluated the Timeliness requirements for 2023 cases. 
 
The CCR will be extending timeliness suspension for 2023 cases with a decision to re-
evaluate this again on September 1, 2023, for a potential timeliness requirement re-
instatement on October 1, 2023.  The CCR Timeliness suspension applies to all reporting 
facilities. 

Note: All other cases are still subject to the CCR Timeliness Requirement Standard, as 
described in Volume I: Timeliness and Quality Control. 
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